
From: Ricki Letofsky  
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:25 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Subject: Proposed Four High Rises Major Mackenzie and Yonge Street. 

My husband and I are writing to voice our objections to the proposed development: 

Who: The Acorn Development Corporation, Acorn Major Mack Inc. and Woodcreek 
Development Corporation 

Where: 190, 210 and 230 Major MacKenzie Drive West and 129, 133, 137, 141, 
143 and 147 Arnold Crescent 

What: The applications seek to permit a high-density residential development 
comprised of four apartment buildings ranging in height from 10 to 19 storeys with 
at-grade townhouse dwelling units, and a total of 790 residential units on the subject 
lands. 

Richmond Hill is far too dense as it is.  800 units means at least twice if not four 
times as many people, cars and stress on the infrastructure.  That part of Yonge 
Street still permits parking which forces traffic into one lane.  We have a level 
railroad crossing on Elgin Mills which holds up traffic from Yonge Street to Bayview 
every day.  Someone(s) wants to make a lot of money.  That's all it's about.  We 
cannot see any positive side to bringing more highrises; people and traffic to 
'downtown' Richmond Hill. 

Yours truly, 

MR. AND MRS. LETOFSKY 

RICHMOND HILL RESIDENTS 


